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BOARD CHAIRMAN PRAISES SENATE’S DEFERRED MAINTENANCE PLAN 
 

(TOPEKA) – This afternoon Regent Nelson Galle, Chairman of the Kansas Board of 
Regents, issued the following statement regarding the Senate Ways and Means Committee’s 
approval of a comprehensive higher education maintenance funding plan: 
 

“The Senate plan represents a substantial and creative solution to an extremely 
challenging issue.  I applaud the Ways and Means Committee’s visionary and bi-partisan 
approach in crafting a plan that combines strong funding components from proposals that have 
either been under consideration in the House or Senate, or advanced by the Governor.  The 
Board looks forward to working with state legislators in the coming days to ultimately arrive at a 
meaningful funding solution.” 
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For more information contact 
Kip Peterson, Director of Government Relations & Communications, at (785) 296-3421. 

 
 

Visit the Kansas Board of Regents on the Web at www.kansasregents.org. 
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